
Eleanor Lewis, 020 8772 6062, 9th March 2023 

SFX NEEDS FOUNDATION GOVERNORS! 
St Francis Xavier Catholic Sixth Form College, Balham, provides an exceptional full-time education to 16 – 19 year olds from the whole community, 
across several boroughs, and is seeking foundation governors. Being a governor gives you the chance to make a real difference to young people 
and their future. 
 
Governors don’t need to be experts in education. You do need to be a practising Roman Catholic with skills and life experience that will contribute 
to the governing body’s responsibility for preserving and developing the educational character and mission of the College; its solvency and assets 
and the achievements and safeguarding of its students. Without doubt an interesting and rewarding role for a volunteer who can make time to 
prepare for, attend and participate in at least six evening meetings each year (full Board and minimum one sub-committee). Training and 
development and full support are given for the role – plus you could gain a variety of new skills at the same time as developing the ones you 
have been blessed with. 
 
The governors are particularly, although not exclusively, seeking volunteers with current experience / expertise in human resources management 
or accountancy / audit – but, above all, an interest in ensuring young people achieve their very best potential in a college with a Catholic life and 
mission at its heart.  
 
If you are interested, or would like to know more, please contact Eleanor Lewis, Clerk to the Governors (020 8772 6062 – e.lewis@sfx.ac.uk). 
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